
Agreed Report for BOM Meeting 24th October 2023

● Thanks to Rita McCabe CEIST for visiting the Board.
● Middle Leadership Programme with CEIST beginning in Feb. Teacher

interest is welcomed.
● New chairperson of the BOM, Ms Mary Barlow, is ratified.
● Sincere thanks to staff members leading extra-curricular activities. Well

done to teams, coaches, and supporting parents.
● Congratulations to the All-Ireland 7s Champions on their fantastic

achievement.
● Parents' Association are commended for their work in supporting the

school with their very successful Family Quiz Night and we wish them
well for the upcoming Bingo Night.

● Work on buildings is ongoing and continues to be monitored.
● Finance report is received, discussed, and ratified.
● Anti-bullying procedures are reviewed and accepted.
● DLP and DDLP are ratified.
● The Board sends its warmest regards to Ms Noonan on her retirement

and commends her many years of service to the school and its
students.

● Congratulations are expressed to students who received their Junior
Cycle results.

Next meeting date is Thursday 7th December.


